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To get in touch with the Project Team, please contact 020 7364 5000 or email: 
zachary.lochrin@towerhamlets.gov.uk 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Tower Crane Removal and Baroness Road Closure. 
NO VEHICLE ACCESS TO GARAGES ON SUNDAY 10TH MAY 2020 

BETWEEN 7AM - 5PM 

 
 

Dear Resident, 
 
Please be advised the Tower Crane located within the Baroness Site compound will 
be removed on Sunday the 10th May.  Large transportation vehicles will need to be 
parked in front of the site compound to take away the crane. While carrying out this 
critical piece of work, Baroness Road adjacent to the development will be closed.   
 
While the Crane dismantling and removal work is being carried out, please note you 
will NOT have vehicle access to your garage adjacent to Sivill House. We kindly 
ask all garage owners to take their vehicles out and to make alternative parking 
arrangements if you require your car on the 10th of May. Please also be advised 
works will be carried out in accordance with Government Covid-19 guidance  
 

Please see the diagram below which shows the areas impacted.  
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